
On behalf of all staff and volunteers at Symbio Wildlife Park we would like to ask you 
to label Palm Oil in Food as part of the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in 
Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009.  At Symbio we aim to educate people to inspire them to 
contribute to conservation.  By labelling palm oil we can encourage people to avoid products 
that are destroying flagship species such as the tiger and orangutans.  This has a flow on 
effect to preserving whole ecosystems.   People cannot make informed choices if food is not 
labelled correctly.   
--  
Kirsten Wallis 
 
Head Keeper 
Symbio Wildlife Park 
 
 

 


